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V3S 3A3 

FOOD DRIVE 

Global Outreach Team will be collecting Family Hamper donations and food 
bank donations from Dec 3rd - 13th. Non perishable food items only
please. 

Masks are Mandatory 

Please send extra masks with your child. When they get wet, 
torn or dirty they are not able to be worn. 

International Travel Rules & Restrictions 

As restrictions on non-essential travel begin to 
ease, it's important for parents and students to be 
aware of requirements for international travel and 
rules regarding school attendance. 

As according to federal guidance, students who 
are not fully vaccinated CANNOT attend 
school for 14 days following their return, 
regardless of who they travel with or if they 
receive a negative PCR. 

Please click the link HERE to see the districts latest 
information on international travel. 

Happy Hanukkah for those families who are 
celebrating the "Festival of Light" starting 
Sunday 

Tue, Nov 30th 

Sat, Nov 27th 
Wed, Dec 1st 
Fri, Dec 3rd 

Gr. 6 Immunizations 
Purdy’s Order Deadline
Neufeld Order Pick up @ 7:30pm 
Early Dismissal @ 1:30pm Deck the Halls 

Mon, Dec 13th PAC Meeting Library @ 7:00pm 
Fri, Dec 17th Last day before Christmas Break 
Dec 3rd - 13th Food Drive 
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Newsletter #12 

PAC Newsletter 

General Donation 

If you would like to support our PAC but are not interested in participating in any of our fundraising, we have set 
up a general donation option on our hot lunch webpage for anyone wanting to still support PAC. 

OR see the fundraising options below: 

Neufeld Farms 
Thank you so much to those that ordered! Pick up will be Wednesday, December 1st at 7:30pm. Please 
remember we will not be able to hold any orders due to not having access to freezer space. 

Purdy’s 
Order your favourite holiday chocolates online through the Purdy’s website: 
https://fundraising.purdys.com/1311606-88259 
Orders must be in by Saturday, November 27th. Pick up will be Friday, December 10th. 

Adopt a Family 
We know the holidays can be a difficult time for some families in our school community and our PAC would like 
to offer an opportunity for our community to offer help. 

The PAC has adopted 8 families to provide support over the winter break. 

PAC is taking donations of cash, gift cards and food to put together hampers for the families. 

Donations can be made on the Hot Lunch Website or can be sent to your child's teacher in an envelope marked- 
ADOPT A FAMILY 

Domino’s Raise the Dough Fundraiser Week 
Dates will be announced shortly for an upcoming pizza take out or delivery from our local Domino’s in both 
November and December. 

Cobs Bread 
When shopping at our local Cobs Bread at Panorama Marketplace (57th & 152) at any time during the school 
year, please remember to mention Goldstone Park PAC and they will donate a portion of your purchase to us.

PAC Meetings 

We will be meeting in the library, face to face, masked, sanitized and distanced. Meetings are 7:00pm please 
sanitize and sign in at the front door when entering the school. 

Next meeting dates are December 13, January 17, February 7, March 7, April 11, May 16 & June 2.

There are positions open for individuals wanting to take on an active role in the school. Please let the office 
know if you are interested or email PAC directly at goldstonepac@gmail.com. 

Don’t forget to follow us on Facebook @GoldstoneParkPAC to keep up to date with upcoming news! 
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Goldstone 
Elementary 

� 

little 
kitchen 
academy 

Little Kitchen Academy 

is the first of its kind 

Montessori-inspired cooking 

academy for kids ages three 

through teen. They focus 

on providing a safe, inspiring, 

and empowering space for 

children to identifY,  develop, 

and refine their senses. 

Through jor, mindfulness, 

and learning, they are create 

a foundation for a healthy 

lifespan through responsible 

eating choices: from scratch 

to consumption. 
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